
 

 

Instructions for Public Finger Printing 

 

The Auburn Police Department’s Identification Bureau will perform finger 

printing for the public on Wednesday’s between the hours of 9:00am 

and 11:30am.  

All persons must have a valid form of photo identification and provide 

the required finger print card(s).  

A fee of $20.00 will be charged for each individual which is finger printed.  


